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Gautho, Julia

From: Cheryl Wightman <cherianne846@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2025 3:59 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Meeting ID 83328173113 passcode: 678550

My suggestion to the council regarding the wharf: We all miss the restaurant at the end of the wharf, but 
since that is not practical due to storms; I suggest that we hire a band once a month or every other week, 
or even weekly to play at the end of the wharf, install picnic tables at the end of the wharf, and encourage 
some food vendors to provide available food for purchase.Perhaps we could also also allow a vintner to 
provide wine tasting as well. Thanks for hearing my suggestion, Cheryl 


